From: noreply@fda.hhs.gov
Subject: [DO NOT REPLY] FDA CTP Portal Upload Status Information
Date: September 9, 2020 at 5:06 PM
To: I clementeliquids.com

Dear CTP Portal User,

Please be advised that the PMTA TBHZ MTL 60 mL.zip submission uploaded to CTP Portal on 09/09/2020 for Element E-Liquid LLC was
successfully validated and is en route to the Center for Tobacco Products (CTP). You may view the status of your upload at any time by logging in
to CTP Portal and viewing the Upload History table.

If you have any CTP Portal related technical questions or need assistance, please contact us at CTPeSub@fda.hhs.gov or (877) 287-1373. To assist
us in helping you, please include your organization, upload date, and the file name for your submission in all correspondence.

Please do not reply to this email. It was sent from an unmonitored inbox.
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